THE ADMINISTRATION OF UNION TERRITORY OF LADAKH
LADAKH AUTONOMOUS HILL DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL, KARGIL
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, KARGIL
E-mail:- ddo-forest-kgl@ladakh.gov.in /dfokargil123@gmail.com

Full Title of the Project:- Diversion of 5.14 ha forest land for 220 kV Drass-Padum S/C Transmission
Line under plan PMDP 2015.

Proposal No. : FP/LA/TRANS/151761/2022

Date of Proposal : 03/01/2022

Site Inspection Report of DFO

A proposal has been received by this office from Chief Engineer Distribution , PDD UT Ladakh
for diversion (under FCA, 1980) of 5.14 Ha of forest land for non-forestry purpose. The subject

envisages diversion of forest land for 220 kV Drass-Padum S/C Transmission Line under plan
PMDP 2015.

The site inspection of the land involved in the proposal has been done by me on 25-11-2023. On

inspection of the site, it is found that the land required by the User agency is a forest land
measuring 5.14 ha. The requirement of forest land is proposed by the user agency in Col.2 of
part-I is unavoidable and is barest minimum required for the project.

1. Whether any rare/endangered/unique species of flora and fauna found in the area:- Nil

2. Whether any protected archaeological/heritage site/defence establishment or any other important
monument is located in the area:- Nil

3. The user agency has not violated the provisions of the FCA, 1980 and no work has been started
without proper sanction.

4. Specific recommendation:- The case is recommended for acceptance under FCA, 1980.

Mohd Ali(SFS
Divisional Forest Officer
Forest Division Kargil




